
 

 

 

Christmas Fair Raffle 
Friday 6th December 4.30pm to 6pm 

 
 

 
Raffle  
 
On the night of the Christmas fair we will be having a raffle. 
There will be an adult Christmas hamper and a children’s Christmas hamper up for grabs on the night. 
 
We are still collecting donations for the raffles such as a bottle of wine, Christmas biscuits, Christmas 
chocolates, cosmetic sets for the adult hamper and chocolate, toys, stationery sets or books – all new 
please for the children’s hamper.  
We are also collecting any voucher donations from any local businesses that you may know of.   
Please can we ask these to be returned to school by Friday 29th November 2024. 
 
Attached are two strips of raffle tickets to buy yourself, or of course to sell to friends and family.  
Tickets are 50p each.  
Each child will receive £5.00 worth of tickets. Each ticket must have the name of the buyer (or child’s 
name) and their contact number on the back, any tickets returned without this information can not be 
entered.  
Tickets and money to be returned to school by 29th November 2024.  
 
Reminder:  
 
We are still collecting for the fair: 
 

 Lucky Jars  

 Clean used teddies and gift bags  

 Raffle Prizes (vouchers etc form local Businesses) 

 Christmas Hamper Donations (Bottles, Chocolates, Biscuits, Toiletries, unwanted gift 
sets etc) 

 Volunteers to help on the night. 
 
 
We thank you for your continued support.  
 
 

The PTFA  
 

 

 


